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21st May 2019
Dear Parents,

Non-Uniform Day

This Friday, 24th May, we will hold a Non-Uniform Day. In return for wearing clothes of their own choice we ask for a donation of £1 from each child which will be split between school funds and St Wilfrid’s SVP.
Half-Term Holiday

School finishes this Friday, 24th May, at normal time (3:00pm) and the children are off for two weeks, returning on Monday 10th June. We constantly educate our children about staying safe in all environments, particularly on and around the roads and near any construction sites. I am sure you reinforce this same message at home.

Sports Day
Weather permitting, we will be holding the annual school Sports Day on the school field on Wednesday 3rd July. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day will be held from 9:10 am and  Sports day for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be from 1:10pm. Nursery will be holding their Sports Day from 9:10 am on Thursday 4th July.
Cycling to School
It is good to see so many of our children cycling to school and leading active and healthy lives. A recent school tweet of all our bikes in school received 156 “likes” including a positive comment from the multi Olympic Gold Medal winner and world champion cyclist Sir Chris Hoy. As always, safety is a priority, so please encourage your child to wear a helmet.
Hope you all have a wonderful break Thank you for your ongoing support

Yours sincerely, 
Ray Moloney
DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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